
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

August 1, 2018 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

Teacher 

Appreciation 

Luncheon 
 

 
 

Sunday, Aug. 12th  

Immediately following  

2nd Service 

 

Teacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher Appreciation    
We will be having our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 12th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service.  This is for all Sunday morning and Wednesday 

night teachers.  Please be sure to sign up as this helps us 

with our food order.  Sign-up sheet is located on the table 

in foyer hallway.  
 

AAAAltar ltar ltar ltar and Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowers    
It is time once again for an opportunity to sign up for 

flowers for the altar and foyer.  The sign-up book will be 

located on the table in the front hallway until Sunday, 

September 9, 2018.  To ensure getting the special date you 

want, please sign up right away.  

You may also email your request to pgbc@pgbctn.org and 

a confirmation will be sent to you by return email.  Please 

include your message when you sign up.  Coulter’s Florist 

will bill you directly for the flowers you order.   

The cost of the flowers, delivery, and tax is $36.16.  For 

additional information or if you have any questions, please 

call Anne Blevens at 865-233-0564.   

 

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 
We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 9th.   Sign-up sheet is located on the table in 

foyer hallway.  

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, August 5th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Bob Dow & Jim Caldwell 

2nd Service Andy Waters 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 

2019 Calendar 

If you want a 2019 calendar,  be watching this Sunday, 

they will be on the table in the hallway.   



Welcome New Member 

Alice Bramblett by Baptism 

Tom Davis by Baptism 

James Aaron Benson by Baptism 

Lily Headrick by Baptism 

 

Homebound Member of the Week    

  5 – 11  Ernest Connatser   

CHURCH MEETINGS 

YWG Breakfast Sat. Aug. 11th 8:00 AM 

Teacher’s 

Appreciation Lunch 

Sun. Aug. 12th Noon 

Trustee’s Meeting Mon. Aug. 13th 6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. Aug. 19th 7:00 PM 

 
KIT GROUP NEWSKIT GROUP NEWSKIT GROUP NEWSKIT GROUP NEWS    

The new year for KIT Club is just around the corner. This 

promises to be an exciting time with singers, testimonies, 

missionaries, views of America the Beautiful, 

representatives from Haven House, Second Harvest and 

more.     
 

This would be a great time to introduce family, friends 

and neighbors to Pleasant Grove.  
 

Everyone 55 and older is invited to attend, however all are 

welcome to share in a great time of fellowship with 

Christian brothers and sisters.  Our first fellowship date is 

Wednesday, September 19th at 11:00 AM. 
 

Acts 2: 44 says “All the believers were together and had 

everything in common.”  Even in KIT Club the goal is for 

believers to praise, honor and give thanks to our precious 

Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 
 

Please Pray 
With the start of August, school is back in session.  We 

want to recognize and pray for all our teachers and 

students this Sunday.  Please make plans to attend. 
 

Light In The SmokiesLight In The SmokiesLight In The SmokiesLight In The Smokies    
Light in the Smokies will be happening September 20 -22, 

2018.  We will be hosting FAITH riders from across the 

state on Saturday night Sept. 22nd for supper.   

If you could help with set up, serving and clean up on this 

night, please email the church or turn in the tear off on 

the Sunday bulletin with your name and phone number. 
 

Phase 4 News 
Please continue to pray for our Phase 4 building 

committee.  They are meeting and waiting to hear from 

two more companies.  They will share news with you just 

as soon as they can. 
 

ISRAEL UPDATEISRAEL UPDATEISRAEL UPDATEISRAEL UPDATE    

Several of you have asked about a trip to Israel.  Pastor 

Dean Haun and I have been talking about a first timer’s 

trip in October 2019 or February 2020.  If you have an 

interest in this trip, please turn in a bulletin tear off with 

your name and phone number.  Remember there is a lot of 

walking involved in this trip. 
 

Townsend Fall Festival 
Be watching over the next few weeks for news on the 

Townsend Fall Festival.  The dates are October 5-7, 2018. 

They are always needing volunteers to minister during 

this time.  You are asked to volunteer for a least one two-

hour shift. 
 

Golden Offering 
During the month of September, we will be receiving our 

Golden Offering for Tennessee State missions.  The 

number of mission opportunities continues to grow across 

our state. 

 

AUGUSTAUGUSTAUGUSTAUGUST    EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Shirley Ogle and JoAnn Pierce 

 


